


Newbold & Tredington C of E Primary School and Day Nursery


Creating a chance to SHINE every day

“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and 

glorify your Father in heaven.”  Matthew 5:16 


Week beginning 18th September

Monday Hockey club

Tuesday Cooking club (fully booked unless you need late)

Parent’s Information Evening at Newbold

Reception - 5pm

Year 1 - 5.30pm

Wednesday Curling club

Thursday Arts and crafts club

Parent’s Information Evening at Tredington

Sapphire Class (Year 2 and 3) 5pm

Emerald Class (Year 4 and 5) 5.30pm

Amber Class (Year 6) 6pm

7.30pm PTFA meeting at The George, Shipston (all welcome)

Friday Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Football Club

Our Collective Worship value this half term is 

THANKFULNESS


This week’s prayer

Dear Lord, 

We thank you for family and friends and the beautiful world around us. Help us to take care of your 
wonderful creation

Amen

Prayer written by Josh


Week beginning 25th September 

Monday Hockey club

Tuesday Cooking club (fully booked unless you need late)

Wednesday 10am MacMillan Coffee morning -come and join us for a coffee and cake

Curling club

Thursday Arts and Crafts club

Friday Reception to Year 6 Flu immunisation

Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Football club



House points this week

Foxes Eagles Frogs

110 168 130

Parent Information Evening


Parent Information Evenings are coming up soon and we would like to see as many of you at your 
child’s sessions as possible. Parental involvement plays a massive part in the successful 
education of a child and by working together we can support and develop them to their highest 
potential.


The sessions will be led by your child’s class teacher and include routines, homework, 
expectations, what is happening moving forward, how you can support your child etc. The 
session will be for you and your child so feel free to bring them along to listen.


This year we are aiming for maximum parental engagement to ensure that reading at home, 
parental involvement in school in the best it can be.


The sessions are as follows:

Tuesday 19th September at Newbold

Reception 5pm

Year 1 5.30pm


Thursday 21st September at Tredington

Sapphire Class (Year 2 and 3) 5pm

Emerald Class (Year 4 and 5) 5.30pm

Amber Class (Year 6) 6pm


We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible and it’s only half an hour long!

Golden Ticket

Amelia KA

Come and join us on Wednesday 27th 
September at 10am (Tredington) for 
coffee and cake to raise money for 
Macmillan Cancer Support.

If you can’t come then you can always 
send a cake  







PTFA Pre Loved Uniform 

Pre loved uniform is available. We do have a small selection of 
summer dresses and boys shorts, together with cardigans, jumpers 
and winter uniform. Everything a £1 if you want to stock up. Please 
contact the PTFA on their email address. 

ntptfa@welearn365.com

Read to Succeed
This year we would like all children to make brilliant progress with their reading, however this 
needs your help!
Children need to read at home 4 times a week and have this written in their reading diaries. It 
doesn’t have to be a school story book, just get them reading - e-books, newspaper, magazines, 
texts of different genres.

As a parent you need to sign their reading records at least once a week.
Children will be added to the reading trail each week and at the end of each half term a prize 
will be awarded. There may also be some bonus prizes for constantly reading at home!

Look on Facebook for this weeks amazing readers

PTFA News

If you are ordering online then don’t forget to go through 
Easyfundraising and select Newbold and Tredington PTFA as your 
chosen charity.


If you have concerns about a child out of school time then don’t be afraid to let someone know.


You can contact the Warwickshire MASH team on (01926) 414144

OPAL Outdoor play and Learning


I am very excited about this programme and we have already started to introduce elements of it. 
However (here is comes!) this all costs money and resources! I have created an Amazon wish list 
for a few of the things that we will be needing and in the future weeks will be asking for 
donations of things that you may have finished with and be willing to pass on to school. For 
example dressing up items (crowns, helmets, costumes etc), sand pit toys, scooters.


https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/35P0DVBAPWRPU?ref_=wl_share

Mrs Welsby

A huge thank you for those parents who have already made purchases on the Amazon wish list. It is 
very much appreciated.

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/35P0DVBAPWRPU?ref_=wl_share


Friday 15th September Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Tuesday 19th September Parent’s Information Evening at Newbold (see details above)

Thursday 21st September Parent’s Information Evening at Tredington (see details above)

7.30pm PTFA Meeting at The George, Shipston

Friday 22nd September Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Wednesday 27th September 10am MacMillan Coffee morning at Tredington - all adults welcome

If anyone is able to donate a cake that would be appreciated.

Friday 29th September Flu immunisations (Reception to Year 6) - Please see email about consenting for your 
child to have their flu immunisation

Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm) Please email if your child is unable to swim

Wednesday 4th October Discover an artist day

Friday 6th October Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Tuesday 10th October TBC 2pm Harvest Festival at St Gregory’s Church (More details to follow)

Thursday 12th October Siblings and Individual photographs (more details to follow)

Friday 13th October Amber cake sale (Amber class to provide the cakes and children bring 50p in an 
envelope if they would like a cake at break time. 

Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Friday 20th October Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Friday 27th October Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Monday 30th October Half term

Monday 6th November Back to school and nursery

Tuesday 7th November BOOK LOOK - Please come into school to look at your child’s classroom and the work 
that they have been doing. School open 3.30-4.30pm (Teacher are not available)

Wednesday 8th November SCARF life based programme - each class will have a visitor into school for a session 
during the day.

Thursday 9th November BOOK LOOK - Please come into school to look at your child’s classroom and the work 
that they have been doing. School open 3.30-4.30pm (Teacher are not available)

Friday 10th November Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Tuesday 14th November Year 6 NHS height and weight appointments (details will be sent out) 

Parent’s evening (Appointments via School Cloud later in the term)

Thursday 16th November Parent’s evening (Appointments via School Cloud later in the term)

Friday 17th November Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Saturday 18th November Newbold Open Morning - site at Newbold open for prospective new Reception and 
Nursery parents

Friday 24th November Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay - LAST SESSION



Friday 1st December Sapphire cake sale (Sapphire class to provide the cakes and children bring 50p in an 
envelope if they would like a cake at break time. 

Monday 4th December Reception NHS height and weight appointments (details to be sent out)

Tuesday 12th December Newbold Christmas play

Wednesday 13th December Newbold Christmas play

Thursday 14th December Sapphire Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in their class for 
a lesson and a celebration of the work they have completed in the term.

Friday 15th December Amber Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in their class for a 
lesson and a celebration of the work they have completed in the term.

Monday 18th December Whole school Christmas dinner

Tuesday 19th December Ruby Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in their class for a 
lesson and a celebration of the work they have completed in the term.

Wednesday 20th December Emerald Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in their class for 
a lesson and a celebration of the work they have completed in the term.

Friday 22nd December End of term - Finish at 1.15pm for all school aged children

Monday 25th December Christmas holidays

Monday 8th January 2024 Warwickshire Staff Training Day (school and nursery closed)

Tuesday 9th January Back to school and nursery

Monday 12th February Half term

Monday 19th February Back to school

Friday 22nd March Staff training day - (school and nursery closed). 

Monday 25th March Easter holidays

Monday 8th April Back to school and nursery

Monday 6th May Bank holiday

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATS week

Monday 27th May Half term

Monday 3rd June Back to school and nursery

Monday 10th June Croft Farm Residential for Year 5/6

Friday 19th July End of term - Finish at 1.15pm for all school aged children

Still one training day to allocate


